
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We hope you have had a restful break, and we look forward to seeing all our 
students in September.  
 
When students (Years 8-11) arrive on Wednesday 4th September, please can 
they go to the following areas: 
 
· Year 8: Geography/ History corridor. 
· Year 9: Modern Foreign Languages corridor 
· Year 10: English classrooms 
· Year 11: Chapel Block 
 
When they arrive in the assigned areas, members of staff will be on hand to 
direct them to their new Form Rooms where they will be greeted by their form 
tutors. 
 
May I also take this opportunity to remind students that they are expected to be 
wearing the full St. Aidan’s uniform: 
· Blue St Aidan’s jumper 
· Black trousers 
· White shirt 
· St Aidan’s tie 
· Black socks 
· Black school shoes 
 
Students will be given a lanyard and identity card by their form tutor and will be 
expected to wear these at all times. This allows access to any external doors 
which are locked during the school day for safeguarding reasons. The card will 
also enable them to pay for any food or drinks during social times. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr Iain Addison  
 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


